
 

 

Science Club –September 2020 

 

No Science Club Meeting will take place in September 

 

We are planning to have an October Meeting –probably via ZOOM. 

Several suggestions for science oriented videos were mentioned. If anyone has a suggestion, 

please get back.  

 

Please note that the Science Club Monthly reports are now included in the Monthly AU Newslet-

ter. Additional reports and information are also being added to the Science Page of the Newslet-

ter. Hopefully, when things are back to normal, meetings will be held on the third Tuesday of the 

month- the location will be forthcoming. 

 

Also, note that Curt   Koster was considering a ZOOM presentation for the June Meeting, but it 

was determined that his talk was not desirable in a Zoom format, and was cancelled. His talk on 

Navigation, in general, and his personal experiences- hopefully can be presented later in the fall. 

 

 

 As was noted in the handout given to everyone during the November General Meeting, the Sci-

ence Club is open to everyone who has an interest in Science and Technology— 

ALL ARE INVITED!!  Thank you again to everyone who has given talks previously, and we 

hope that additional members will be able to do so—please contact us for information and help 

etc. 

  

  Jack Yurasek (201-337-4433) Email--Jyurasek@aol.com 

 Harry Bennett (01-803-1475) Email-harry.bennett@bennent.com 
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